## PE1493/V

Petitioner Email of 26 January 2015

Dear Chris,

Apologies for spelling your name wrong in my last e-mail.

This is most helpful. I wish I had had the opportunity to read and respond to it before submitting my last letter to the Committee. However the Scottish Government literally replied in the last hours before the Committee will meet to discuss my petition. It may be that the Committee will share my frustration in this.

I would urge the Committee to consider the established evidence regarding the harmful consequences of medical education being at the beck and call of financial transactions. In Scotland we know that these financial payments are almost completely hidden. This is why the USA and France have brought in legislation.

Kind wishes, and thanks for all you do Chris and all those who support the parliamentary committee. All your hard work is noticed by me and makes me proud of the Scottish Parliament.

Aye,

Peter Gordon